
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 May 2020 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

The NV MPD Team has been forging ahead with plans for our 2nd Annual Meeting, September 25th and 

26th in Las Vegas, and we are pleased to announce that registration is open.  Use the promo code Early 

Bird before August 15th to get $35 off of registration. 

For meeting information and details, please visit our website: 

 https://community.smenet.org/nevadampdsubsection/home  

You can link to the registration site and room booking site from there, or you can go directly to the e-pay 

site below where you can link to room booking, pay for registration, events and, of course, sponsorships. 

 https://www.nvmpd.com 

We look forward to seeing many of you in September.  If you have any questions at all, please don’t 

hesitate to reply to this e-mail. 

Sincerely, 

Jim 

NV MPD Chairman 
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